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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL 
REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES  
 
I am writing to you as a person, or as a representative of a body, interested in the 
electoral process in Argyll and Bute. The Electoral Registration and Administration Act 
2013 requires Argyll and Bute Council to undertake a review, by January 2025
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that all electors in a constituency should have such reasonable facilities for voting as are 
practicable in the circumstances. 
     
I attach for your information, a copy of the formal Notice of Review together with the 
current and proposed polling districts and polling places. If you wish to offer any 
comments or representations in regard to the proposals please submit them by e.mail, by 
30th October 2023, to elections@argyll-bute.gov.uk  or in writing to the Election Office, 
Legal and Regulatory Support, Kilmory Headquarters, Lochgilphead PA31 8RT. 
 
Further information relating to this review is available online at www.argyll-
bute.gov.uk/elections including relevant maps. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Douglas Hendry  
 
Douglas Hendry 
Executive Director with responsibility for Legal and Regulatory Support 
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